
Postscript to Our 

Reflections on 2015 and A Message for 2016 

It was just before Valentine’s Day that our house was ready for occupancy three and one-

half months after the flood that did major damage to our house and resulted in the loss of most of 

our personal possessions. It’s the same house but doesn’t look or feel the same. Inside it is 

adorned with new paint with new and different colors throughout, flooring with different colors 

and some rooms updated with wood flooring, and appliances. It much more pleasing to the eye 

and, as a result, more comfortable. Thank God for family, friends, and insurance! It was amazing 

to us the amount of the restoration cost as well as the cost of personal items lost. We didn’t 

realize how all the many items of personal possessions would add up as much as it did. It did all 

turn out for the better! 

I thank God for getting us through this challenge by providing for us all along the way. It 

reminded me how fragile and uncertain life can be, but with God there we can be strong and not 

fear. We always have Him, family, and friends! We wish God’s blessings on you this year and 

we look forward to seeing you at this years’ reunion!.  

MAY GOD BLESS YOU WITH LOVE, HOPE, JOY, AND PEACE! 

Fred and Sylvia Liner 

14 Sunfield Dr. 

Carolina Shores, NC 28467 


